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Patient Newsletter


Autumn Winter 2019





3 Facts about the Flu Jab 


Its best to have it done at the start of the flu season in the autumn but it is still worth getting vaccinated any time before the end of the season in March. 


If you are in an “At Risk Group” you need to have a different jab every year as different flu viruses can circulate each winter so last year’s vaccine may not be effective.  


Everyone in an “At Risk Group” can have a free flu jab. 
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 We are now taking bookings for our flu vaccination clinics commencing in September.  


You should have a flu jab if you have:


Chronic lung disease including asthma


Diabetes


Chronic heart disease


Chronic liver or kidney disease


Lower immunity


Chronic neurological disease


Or if you….


Are aged 65 or over


Are, or may be, pregnant


Look after someone who wouldn’t be able to manage without your help. 














Flu Myths





“I had a flu jab and it gave me the flu”  -  No the flu jab can’t give you the flu – some people may get side effects that feel like flu but the flu jab given to adults in the UK is inactivated and so can’t cause flu.  The jab does take 2 weeks to become effective so you could catch flu until your immunity has built up.  





“Flu is just a bad cold isn’t it” – No its much more than that, headache, temperature and a sore throat may make it feel like a cold but you’re also likely to have muscle aches, feel shivery and be too weak to even get out of bed. 





“You only get a bad bout of flu if you are old or unwell”  - No that’s not the case, while its true that people in poor health are more vulnerable anyone can develop severe flu symptoms.  





Staff News 





Dr Wood will commence her maternity leave in September and Dr Mike Lacey will be working with us while she is away.  Dr Lacey has been working in the area for some-time and has more recently been working at Paulton Hospital and in the out of hours service.  





Sharon Stewart has recently left our dispensary to explore new ventures and we wish her well for the future.  





Ear Care at Elm Hayes �





Studies have shown that un-necessary ear syringing can cause more problems that it solves and carries a risk of increased ear infection.  We are recommending that patients who think they need their ears syringed make an appointment for an ear check first as sometimes over the counter remedies can avoid the need to have your ears syringed.  If you are under the care of the Audiologists you should always make an appointment for an ear check before you have a check at the Audiology Department. 





Surgery & Dispensary


Opening Hours


Mon – Fri 8am – 6pm 





Extended Opening Hours


We offer a range of Extended Hours Appointments in the mornings, evenings and some Saturday mornings. 





Improving Access Service


We also host the BANES Improving Access Service for GP and Nurse appointments every evening from 6pm – 9pm and Saturday and Sunday mornings. 





 If you find it difficult to attend during normal surgery hours please ask for one of these appointments.  








Out of Hours Emergency Telephone Number


111











